Our experience of SEND at St Joseph'’s has been utterly amazing. As a parent |
have been so grateful for the communication from staff about plans for my son,
timelines and current input and support he is receiving. Staff are clear in their
intentions and future plans and they are also expert at managing expectations.

My son is currently undergoing the EHCP process and Emily and his reception
teacher were ‘on it’ with getting the application in and involving everyone right from
the start. Even without funding in place the school are doing everything they can to
meet his additional support needs and going above and beyond to keep him safe.

Staff are keen to meet his needs and ensure he is progressing and that meaningful
learning is taking place.

Emily is kind, professional, knowledgeable and very organised and | am so delighted
that my son got a place at this school. He is thriving and enjoying school and | can’t
really ask for more than that.

As a family we are so grateful to the team.
Thank you



